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To the Members of Parliament

I would like to record my opposition of the current proposal of the Abortion Bill, proposed by Cairns MP, Mr
 Rob Pyne.

This bill is very dangerous in allowing abortion until birth.  It removes protection  for Queensland Women and
 Babies.

Yours faithfully,

Janet Neuendorf
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